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AGENDA ITEM III


SUBURBAN LIBRARY COOPERATIVE

44750 Delco Blvd
Sterling Heights, Michigan 48313
Board Meeting
November 29, 2018
I.
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. at the Suburban Library Cooperative by Michael Wettstein.

Trustees present: Amy Wille (Clinton-Macomb), Michael Wettstein (Fraser), Stan Lisica (MacDonald), Ron Black (Shelby), Nancy Todorovich (Sterling Heights), Belinda Shelton Duggan (Troy) and Frank Pasternak (Warren).
          
Trustees excused:  Marjorie Murray (Center Line) and Carole Wolf (Harrison Twp.)
Guests: None
Staff present: Tammy Turgeon, Pat Linsday.
II.          Approval of the Agenda
       Motion made by Black to approve the Agenda, supported by Pasternak. Motion Carried.

III.         Approval of the Minutes
 
Motion made by Todorovich to approve the October 25, 2018 minutes, supported by Wille. Motion 
Carried

IV.
Public Participation
V.          Member Library Concerns
Chesterfield Library has finalized the purchase of land for a new library. Shelby Township’s trustee board approved plans for a new library. Belinda Shelton Duggan is retiring and this will be her last meeting.
VI.          Action Items
A.  Approval of the Bills – November 2018

  Payment of the bills for November 2018 was approved on a motion by Todorovich, supported by   Duggan. Motion Carried. 

B. Budget Reports
Todorovich moved to receive and file the October 2018 Budget Reports, supported by Wille. Motion Carried.

C. Investment Report/Finance Committee Report
Todorovich moved to receive and file the Investment/Finance Committee Report, supported by Pasternak. Motion Carried.

D. SLC Shared Internship Program
Duggan made a motion to approve the SLC Shared Internship Program as recommended by the Suburban Library Cooperative Advisory Council. The motion was supported by Pasternak. Motion carried. Tammy and Cathy Russ from the Troy Library will start with presentations at Wayne State University this spring. 

.
E. SLC 2019 Holidays
Duggan made a motion to approve the SLC 2019 Holidays as recommended by the Suburban Library Cooperative Advisory Council. The motion was supported by Todorovich. Motion Carried.
F. SLC 2019 Delivery Holidays

Wille made a motion to approve the SLC 2019 Delivery Holidays as recommended by the Suburban Library Cooperative Advisory Council. The motion was supported by Black. Motion Carried.

VII.      Information Items
A. Director’s Report
Tammy and Larry Neal met with the new SLC grant writer to further develop the project of “Books for Babies” by working with local Rotary groups. This project may be renamed to “MI First Library Card”, to be inclusive of all of Michigan for some time in the future. This year’s audit went well; Gabridge & Co. will make their presentation to the Board at our January 2019 meeting. Tammy completed the State Aid report and also the DSLRT survey. SLC will be holding its annual update meeting this Monday, at the Clinton-Macomb Public Library. The State Librarian will be the guest speaker. Elizabeth George will be one of the author’s at the next Metro Detroit Book and Author Luncheon next spring. The Metro Detroit Book and Author Society also met with a PR person to develop more ways to promote the luncheons to new patronage.

B. Macomb Literacy Partners
The Cooperative staff has been busy doing inventory and the paperwork involved with the dissolution of Macomb Literacy Partners. All services have been cancelled and libraries were invited to take any useable items from the Macomb Literacy offices. A shredding company and a company that takes unusable items will be there on Dec. 11th.  A final inventory will be sent to the attorney, and he will file all final paperwork with the state. Any funds left will be divided among the 19 public libraries in Macomb County and Friends of One Macomb.

C. Advisory Council Minutes November 2018

 VIII.     Next Meeting

The next Board Meeting will be Thursday, January 31 at the Suburban Library Cooperative
  IX. 
Adjournment


Pasternak moved to adjourn at 7:12 p.m., supported by Duggan. Motion Carried.









Respectfully submitted:









Michael Wettstein, Chairperson
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